
 
Public Information Meeting  

 
University Boulevard Extension (Rte. 840)  

State Project UPC 113198 0840-076-R68, PE101, RW201, C501 
Two-Lane Construction 

From: Edmonston Drive (Rte. 3297)  
To: Sudley Manor Drive (Rte. 1566) 

Prince William County 
Wednesday, June 12, 2019 

6:30 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. 
Chris Yung Elementary School 

12612 Fog Light Way, Bristow, VA 20136 
 
The Prince William County Department of Transportation will conduct a Public Information Meeting on the 
proposed extension of University Boulevard (Rte. 840). The proposed project would extend University Boulevard 
from Edmonston Drive to Sudley Manor Drive. The University Boulevard Extension will be designed based on a 
four-lane ultimate typical section; however, this funded project will be constructed as a two-lane roadway with a 
median curb. The design includes intersection improvements at Edmonston Drive, Lexington Valley Drive, Sudley 
Manor Drive and a signal at Devlin Road, if warranted. The total project length is approximately 2,640 linear 
feet. Project schedule information will be discussed at the Public Information Meeting.    

Public can preview the project information and Public Information Meeting plans at the Prince William County 
Department of Transportation, 5 County Complex, Suite 290, Prince William, VA, 22192, (tel. 703-792-6825) 
prior to the Public Information Meeting, please call ahead for staff availability. The project information is also 
placed at http://www.pwcgov.org/government/dept/dot/Pages/Current-Road-Projects.aspx 

Give your written or verbal comments at the Public Information Meeting or submit them by June 27, 2019, to 
Ms. Gladis Arboleda, Project Manager, Prince William County Department of Transportation, at the same 
address. You may also email your comments to GArboleda@PWCgov.org.  Please reference “University 
Boulevard Extension Public Information Meeting Comments” in the subject heading.   

Prince William County ensures nondiscrimination in all programs and activities in accordance with Title VI and 
Title VII of the Civil Rights Act of 1964.  For information call 703-792-6825 or TDD 703-792-5223. State Project 
No. 0840-076-R68, P101, RW201, C501.   

Accessibility to Persons with Disabilities: This Public Information Meeting is being held at a public facility 
accessible to persons with disabilities. Any persons with questions on the facility should contact Gladis Arboleda, 
Prince William County Department of Transportation, 5 County Complex, Suite 290, Prince William, VA 22192, 
703-792-5602. Persons needing interpreter services for the deaf must notify Gladis Arboleda no later than 
Wednesday, June 5, 2019. 
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